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HAPPY BIRTHDAY: To All Babies, Teachers, Parents & Family Members 
 

  UPCOMING EVENTS HEALTHY TIPS ON-GOING EVENT 

 
 

 
 

NO VPK/KINDERGARTEN CLASS 
There will be NO 
VPK/Kindergarten Classes on 
Tuesday, November 5 and Monday, 
November 11. Also, from Monday, 
November 25 – Friday, November 
29. However, if you would like your 
VPK child to be in attendance for 
an additional fee, please see 
someone in the front office. 
 

November 11 – Veterans Day 
In Memory of Many, 

In Honor of All, 
Your bravery & service will  

never be forgotten. 
Thank You! 

 

School will be closed from Nov. 28-
29, for Thanksgiving. We wish you 
and your family a Happy 
Thanksgiving and may it be filled 
with peace, love & joy. School re-
opens on Monday, December 2 at 
7:00am. 
 

 
 

 
 

Hhandwashing is one of the 
most important habits children 
should learn. Kids are playful, 
and hence, they will be touching 
a lot of surfaces, including those 
with dirt and germs. They 
should learn how to wash their 
hands regularly using soap and 
water. If it is not available, then 
hand sanitizer or alcohol should 
be used. 
 

Sleep is essential for mental and 
physical health.  It is in sleep 
that the body repairs itself and 
improves immune function. 
Children need adequate sleep 
for healthy growth. Therefore, 
make sure your child is getting 
enough sleep each night. 
 

 

ICE CREAM DAY 
EVERY WEDNESDAY!! 

 
 

REMINDERS 
Please Stay Up-To-Date on your 
child’s Immunization (Shot 
Record) and Physical. 
 

ATTENDANCE: Please make sure 
your child is in attendance and 
on time as much as possible. We 
understand that illness and 
other life priorities may occur, 
but we encourage you to do your 
absolute best for your child to be 
in school and on time. 
 

PARKING: Kindly refrain from 
parking in the NO Parking/Fire 
Lane. 
 

Kradle To Kindergarten Preschool I 
2500 N State Road 7, Lauderdale Lakes, FL 33313 

Office: 954.835.5228    Fax: 954.916.7026 
www.KradleToKindergarten@yahoo.com 

Kradle To Kindergarten Preschool II Kindergarten 
1269 NW 40th Avenue (inside Lauderhill Mall) Lauderhill, FL 33313 

Office: 954.999.5003    Fax: 954.999.5844 
Tommie B. Butts, Jr. (Pres/CEO) ~ Vera L. Butts (Vice President) 

As flu season approaches, here 
are a few tips you can take to 
protect your child and yourself: 
 

Avoid close contact with people 
who are sick.  
 

If possible, stay home from work, 
school, and errands when you 
are ill.  
 

Cover your mouth and nose 
when coughing or sneezing.  
 

Washing your hands often will 
help protect you from germs. If 
soap and water are not available, 
use an alcohol-based hand rub. 
 

Avoid touching your eyes, nose, 
or mouth. Germs can be spread 
when a person touches 
something that is contaminated 
with germs. 
 

Cleaning countertops, handrails, 
and doorknobs regularly can 
help prevent the spread of some 
illnesses.  

Source: CDC.gov/flu 

http://www.KradleToKindergarten@yahoo.com

